
Hello Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
I am a resident of the South Burlingame neighborhood and I support the recent request by our 
neighborhood association board to rezone areas of South Burlingame identified as R5 in the 
Draft 2035 Comprehensive Plan to an R7 designation. I believe the neighborhood character and 
conditions are more reflective of the R7 zone designation.  
 
It is my understanding that residential densities will be discussed at the Planning and 
Sustainability Commission's Comprehensive Plan Work Session on March 10th. I am hoping that 
the South Burlingame Neighborhood will be included on this agenda.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Linda Strahm 
937 SW Evans Street 
Portland, Oregon 97219 
strahml@ohsu.edu 
 
 


